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Dear Councillors 
 
I am writing to let you know that as a local resident I do not support the Council's draft local plan, 
particularly with regard to the proposed Wisloe development. 
 
Why are so many proposed houses being built on green fields, in a rural location? Why can't the 
Council build houses on existing brown field sites nearer larger employment areas, rather than 
proposing to dig up and spoil good quality farming land.  
 
I understand that the land around Wisloe has been classified as grade 2 by Natural England. This 
is good quality land and therefore not suitable for development. 
 
Please can the draft local plan be re-considered - surely it makes no sense to destroy good quality 
green field land when there are brown field sites available. 
 
Yours 
 

     
      


